
Announcements  

Monday, November 14, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

Starting tomorrow, Student Senate is sponsoring a 48-hour food drive. Collection 
boxes will be placed in the front of North and South Campus. Make sure to place 
your donation in the correctly labeled box as this is a competition between grade 
levels.  
 
All food items will be shared with the Hartland and North Lake Food Pantries. In 
addition, Student Senate will make a monetary donation to the food pantries 
allowing them to purchase items they don't have enough of.   
PLEASE BE SURE TO BRING IN NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS NOVEMBER 15th and 16th! 

 
 
Are you interested in being a part of the Alpine Ski Team? A registration meeting 
will be held on Wednesday, 11/16 in the North Campus Junior Study Hall at 6:30.  
This meeting is for students and their parents. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 


